Report to LMPC on LMSC for 27th. November 2019
There has been little change since last month's report. Normal activities have continued other than when weather has disrupted football.
 
Ground conditions have been poor such that the planned slitting of playing surfaces has not yet taken place.
 
Quotations for completion of the remaining renovation work to the Club are being examined. There are additional items that have been identified and quoted for. It may be appropriate to tackle some of these in the near future.
 
A meeting of the Club Committee is scheduled for early December which will examine ongoing activities and start to develop plans for future improvements to facilities and the levels and scope of activities.
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